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School News 

This term we are saying a sad farewell to three members of staff and welcoming three new members of 

staff to our Harrow Gate family. 

Mrs Story: Mrs Story will be leaving us to spend time with her twin boys. We wish her and her family 

well for the future. 

Miss Robinson: Miss Robinson is embarking on a new adventure ‘down south’. This is very exciting 

for her and all the family and I know her new class of children will love her. We all wish her the very 

best. 

Mrs Kelly: Mrs Kelly has decided that it is just far too cold here in little old 

England, so is packing her bags, getting the family organised, putting Kevin 

on the plane and heading for Qatar. 

We are all very sad (and a little jealous) and will miss her greatly. 

 

Joining us: 

 

All the children will have the opportunity to spend time with their new teachers and in their new 

classrooms before the end of the school year.  

 

Children’s Reports 

Monday 5th July you will receive your child’s final school report for the year. We will be emailing the 

reports so please let your child’s class teacher know if you have a preferred email address or a change 

to your address. 

 

Sports Day 

The green light has been given by the DFE to allow parents onto the school field for sports days. We 

must follow COVID procedures. All visiting adults will have to wear masks and must respect social 

distancing. We will spread the activities around the field and give you a plan so that you can follow their 

activities. We can only allow 2 adults per child to attend Sports Day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please read on … there is more 

 

 

Mr Majeed will be our new 
Early Years Leader and 
Reception teacher in ‘Bee 
Class’ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mr Bell will be a new teacher in 
year 4. 
 

Mr Smith Will be a new teacher 
in year 5 
 

Monday 5th July Year 3 2:00 – 3:00 

Thursday 8th July Year 1 2:00 – 3:00 

Friday 9th July Nursery am 10:00 – 11:00 

Friday 9th July  Nursery pm 2:00 – 3:00 

Monday 12th July Year 2 2:00 – 3:00 

Tuesday 13th July Year 4 9:00 – 10:00 

Wednesday 14th July Year 5 2:00 – 3:00 

Thursday 15th July Reception 2:00 – 3:00 

Kevin 



Year 6 Leavers events 

Well done to all of our year 6 children. You have all worked so hard whist at Harrow Gate and we are 

so proud of you and all your achievements. 

Leavers events planned are:  

Wednesday 30th June – activity day on the school field 

Thursday 15th July - Tees Barrage activities for the day 

 

 

Year 6 Leavers Ceremony: Tuesday 13th July 1:30pm 

We would like to invite parents and carers of our year 6 children to the leavers ceremony. This will be 

held on the school field and all adults that attend MUST follow COVID procedures. Staff will direct you 

as we must ensure that we are spaced in groups of 30. All adult visitors must wear a mask. 

 

 

Celebration of the year 

Friday 16th July we will be having a celebration day for the whole school. We 

have many exciting events and activities happening through the day that all our 

children will enjoy.  

All of our children have worked so hard and shown true resilience in their ‘home 

learning’ and returning to class so positively.  

 

 

 


